
 

 
April 14, 2021 
 
 
Mike Hybl, Executive Director 
Nebraska Public Service Commission 
PO Box 94927 
Lincoln, NE   68509 
 
RE:  In the Matter of the Commission, on its own motion, seeking to investigate the effect of the February 
2021 cold weather event upon the cost of gas supply purchased by Nebraska gas utilities (Docket NG-
111; NorthWestern Energy Sub-Docket NG-111.2) 
 
Dear Mr. Hybl, 
NorthWestern Corporation, dba NorthWestern Energy (NorthWestern), respectfully requests an extension until 
5:00 p.m. on Friday, April 23, 2021, to supplement its filing in the above matter regarding our proposal for the 
recovery of increased purchased gas costs during the February 2021 cold weather event that was submitted 
earlier today, April 14, 2021.  We understand that additional information is needed by the Nebraska Public Service 
Commission (Commission) to appropriately consider our proposal for the recovery of these increased purchased 
gas costs through our PGA.  NorthWestern will be able to collate the additional information for submittal to the 
Commission by the April 23, 2021 date. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Pamela A. Bonrud        
Director-Government and Regulatory Affairs     
Pam.bonrud@northwestern.com         
O 605-978-2900        
C 605-321-4025       
 
 
Cc:  Nichole Mulcahy - Director Natural Gas Department, NPSC 
       Sallie Dietrich - Legal Counsel, Natural Gas Department, NPSC 
       William Austin - Blake Austin Law Firm, Cornhusker Plaza, 301 S. 13th St., Ste., 101, Lincoln, NE  68508 
       Andy Pollock - Rembolt Ludtke, LLP, 3 Landmark Centre, 1128 Lincoln Mall, Ste. 300, Lincoln, NE  68508 
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